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September 5,  2007

 

 

A called meeting of the Abbott ISD Board of Trustees was held in special session Wednesday, September 5, 
2007, beginning at 7:50 P.M. in the school cafeteria.

 

The following members were present:  President Paul Miller, Vice President Ronda Ballew, Secretary 
Carole Moore, Brett Cantrell, Holly Holland and Ervin Middlebrook.  Also in attendance was  
Superintendent Bill Tarleton.  Guests present were Robert Myers, Tax Attorney, and Mike McKibber, 
Chief Appraiser from the Hill County Appraisal District.

 

An informative session on the Tax Rollback Election was held with questions being answered by the 
superintendent, board, and appraisal district.  No action was taken.

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.
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